
Dear Cashmere School District Families, 

 

During this unprecedented time, we want to thank you for the grace and patience you have shown us as 

we transition from learning in classrooms to learning in a new virtual environment. The push to take our 

academic programs online has required a great deal of learning by our faculty and staff (and we imagine 

your family as well), and while we have learned much over the past six weeks, we know we have more 

to learn and areas we can improve upon. Further, we recognize we are in this together and collaboration 

with our families is critical to the continued success of our distance learning program.  

 

With this in mind, in an effort to take stock of our efforts thus far and gain feedback from our families, 

we are requesting you complete a distance learning survey at the link provided. In addition, if you have 

multiple students in our schools, we are also requesting you complete the survey for each individual 

student so that we can get specific information for differing grade levels. Your input is invaluable to us 

as we strive to improve our distance learning model and we thank you in advance for completing the 

survey. As always, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your teachers, principals, or the district office 

with questions, concerns, or comments. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W5Z2C2R 

 

Thanks again, 

 

Glenn Johnson 

Superintendent 

Cashmere School District 
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